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From: Joshua Clegg 
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 4:43 PM 
To: society-for-theoretical-and-philosophical-psychology@googlegroups.com 
Subject: Midwinter Extended Conversations 
 
Hello Society Members, 
 
As part of our 2022 midwinter programming, we will be hosting two extended 
conversations (via Zoom), one in April and one in May. Details are in the 
attached announcement. 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 
For convenience, here are the basic details for the first conversation: 
 
Friday, April 29th, 2022, 2:00 p.m. – 3:30 p.m., EDT 
 
Heterogeneity in the Framing of Phenomenological Research 
 
Facilitators: Mary Beth Morrissey, Yeshiva University; Stephen Yanchar, 
Brigham Young University; Scott Churchill, Amy Fisher Smith, University of 
Dallas; Michael Barber, St. Louis University 
 
Zoom link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88221833569?pwd=TDRVYXFqODJpeC9CakRaZ01NZithZz09 
 
Joshua W. Clegg, Ph.D. 
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